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As of Spring 2023, the E-reserves (OCRA) tool has been retired and replaced by Course
Reserves. 

For information about how to access and use the new Course Reserves system,  please
refer to the Library's Reserves Website. 

Click here for information on how to enable Course Reserves in your Canvas course.
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